Canby City Planning Commission

August 18, 1965

Present were: Commissionrs Hulburt, Newton, Rasmussen, Freeby and Zieg; Mayor Stefani and the Secretary

The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:17 P.M. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Frank and Alvin Counts appeared before the Commission regarding disposition of the Harvey Counts property, and asked for an opinion of the Commission. The land is to be sold and there may be a problem with access street widths. They were advised to prepare a subdivision plat for consideration by the Commission.

Discussion was had on why South Ivy Street had been zoned R-1, and that some residents may be seeking a zone change in that area soon.

There was further discussion with Mayor Stefani on city affairs and the advisability of a new city building code.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:07 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary